
From: David Avant <DAvant@peba.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/17/2013 3:29:29 PM
Subject: RE: Reinsurance Tax

Christian,
We were keeping our eye on it, but it looks like the delay in the reinsurance tax fell out of the compromise.  We’ll see 
yall next week.
-David
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 10:23 AM
 
To: David Avant
 
Subject: Reinsurance Tax
 
David,
 
                I’m sure you’re already on this, but if the federal re-start legislation ultimately includes a delay of the 
reinsurance tax and/or some other language that would affect PEBA’s income/outlays, then we’d like to talk through 
the anticipated impact of those items too when we get together next week.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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